
Congratulations, Ireland! 

 

 
You are the only people in the EU who will have a referendum on the Fiscal Treaty 

 
 Copenhagen the 25th of May 2012 

 
 

Dear Irish people, 

 

 

Ireland stands as the only country of the 25 signatories to the EU Fiscal Treaty that will subject that 

Treaty to a referendum. On 31
st
 of May, Irish citizens will have the chance to determine their future. 

 

In our country, Denmark, a large majority wants a referendum, but a majority in our Parliament 

seems to be afraid of the voice of the People. Consequently they want to ratify the Fiscal Treaty 

without a referendum and without a real debate. 

 

But we feel confident that you are debating the democratic as well as the social and economic 

consequences of the Treaty, and we congratulate you on your referendum. You will be voting for all 

the citizens in the EU-countries who have signed the Fiscal Treaty. 

 

Ireland is once more the democratic light in the EU.  

 

 

 
 
Nikolaj Villumsen   Jørgen Raffensøe 

MP The Red-Green alliance   EU-critical Network of Social liberals 

 
 

 

 

Poul Gerhard Kristiansen   Søren Søndergaard 
Georgeist Party   MEP The People´s Movement against the EU 

 


